Parent/Carer

On the 28t May 2021 we
will be holding a charity event for The
Alzheimers society UK. Children are allowed
to come to school in home clothes and we
will be doing some activities for Alzheimers
including memory games, fun maths activities

- and more.

We will be teaching the children what
Alzheimers is and spread awareness for this
cause. We will be raising money for
Alzheimers society UK, therefore we are
asking for a donation of £1 per child to join in
with the fun. On Monday 10™" May 2021 we
will be holding an assembly with a
PowerPoint and video.
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